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I oppose this bill SB 1154 regarding water use.  

This bill is just vague enough to cause some serious issues for retirees and middle 

class persons who live semi rurally or rurally. It also opens the door for 

government/corporate partnerships to collude to take rural properties. The problems 

in this bills possible outcomes are unacceptable.  

No. No. No. No on SB 1154! 

I have been a lifelong democrat. Up and down the ticket. Clearly, if this bill passes, it 

will be time for me to reallocate my energies to representative government. Not a 

government that keeps trying to push water control over private wells. Ridiculous. 

Gov. Kotek is either not very smart or deinstalled care. This is not a good look for the 

Democratic Party.  


